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Subject:  
Review and act on the Contract for B-67-205 E. Moreland Boulevard Structure Rehabilitation Design Services. 

 
Details:  
In 2022, the City applied for Federal funding for the Eastbound Moreland Boulevard bridge for structural 
rehabilitation. In July 2022 the City received approval to enter a State Municipal Agreement (SMA) for an 80% 
Federal and 20% City funded rehabilitation project for both consultant design services and construction. 
 
In January of 2023, The Department of Public Works solicited proposals from consultants to provide 
engineering design services for this work. The request was sent out to 20 consultants and three responded 
with proposals. After reviewing the proposals, the City’s review team chose JT Engineering Inc. The scope of 
their services is attached with an estimated cost of $58,778.65 ($47,022.91 Fed, $11,755.73 City, SMA total 
$75,000.00). 

 
 
Options & Alternatives: 
The other consulting firms could have been chosen, but JT Engineering Inc. is recommended due to their 
experience and expertise.  

 
Financial Remarks: 
Account 0002.68290 - $11,755.73 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
Recommend approval of B-67-205 E. Moreland Boulevard Structure Rehabilitation Engineering Design 
Services. 

 


